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Welcome to the Class of 2012

The Pride Alumni Band Association would like to welcome the Class of 2012

Grace Adolphson
Ashley Baker
Jon Benjamin

Britney Bennett
Katherine Boorman
Luke Bruce
Shannon Clark
Kristin Embick
Alyssa Emigh
Maria Espenschied
Casey Force
Spencer Forshey

Marisa Francis
Lea French
Aly Garberoglio
Danielle Greear
Zach Grimes
Nick Hall
Brett Hanna
Mike Hawsman
Jacob Hessert
Brittany Hlaudy
Alex Kingsbury
Heather Knotts

Diane Ledsome
Amanda Lloyd
Dana Lyberger
Morgan Lydic
Mark Mara
Alyssa McClure
Kayla McHan
Toni Mize
Amber Norman
Deidre Pulley
Audrey Quinn
Greg Rechner

Please join me in welcoming our 2012 seniors into “The Pride”!

Christie Reid
Alana Rufe
Julia Schostak
Hallie Shaw
Sarah Smith
Clay Snyder
Alyssa Suffron
Katie Surdel
Alexa Thomas
Apryl Tidd
Morgan Tuck
Ryan Urbanski
Lindsey Whaler



MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT

I'd like to start off by thanking the alumni committee and our Directors Scott Curfman and Brandon DuVall for really
putting together an incredible program this past year and we're already hard at work on the 2012 schedule! Your
alumni committee is a very well-oiled machine at this point with much tenure and dedication, and continues to be an
incredible group to work with.

This past year, we saw one of our larger groups of alumni gather for both the Cuyahoga Falls Memorial Day Parade
and The 4th of July Parade in Stow. | am constantly told by parade organizers and city officials that The Pride
Alumni is one of the most beloved groups in the parade. This year, we get to add a third parade for the Cuyahoga
Falls Bicentennial, on Saturday, August 11th! This is going to be a BIG event for the city and | am really excited
we've been asked to perform!

Our band show performance was very respectable with just under 100 members, although we'd like to see more of
you out there! This coming year, we will be playing "What a Wonderful World" for our concert number, which has
been arranged by Bob Feldbush, at the request and commission of Mr. Randy Filmore, the FINEST announcer out
there!

Our fundraising this past year was over the top for Rockin' on the River and Festa Italiana! Together, the Pride
Alumni and IMP groups earned almost $12,000.00 (our largest year ever), which we split. Our two groups had so
much fun and camaraderie together, that we will join again in 2012 for Rockin' and Festa. A big thanks goes out to
Michelle Grimes, IMP President, who continues to make this happen!

Due to your continued help and support at our fundraising events last year, we awarded the third Pride Alumni
Scholarship in May of 2011 to a graduating senior and plan a fourth for this spring! We are also going to purchase a
new King Tuba and donate it to the band as the tuba line will be growing from 8 to 12 for 2012!

We cannot continue to do this without you! 2012 is the year to get re-involved and re-acquainted with the Pride!
This organization exists for you and because of you! Please review the 2012 calendar on the back page and make
plans to attend some of these exciting events to show your continued pride and dedication!

Respectfully Submitted,

Mark Bowers, President
The Pride Alumni

THE DIRECTOR’S CORNER
(Brandon DuVall)

Thank you again, to the members of the Pride Alumni Band that came out to march in our 3 events last Spring /
Summer. Each year | get the privilege of working with the Pride Alumni Band | find it especially rewarding to meet
new people. There were many new faces that came to march and that's always good to see. The only way for the
alumni band to continue to exist is for our Tiger Band Alumni to continue marching, and to recruit new "old" people
to come

We always appreciate seeing a large crowd at our band show, but unfortunately there are many able-bodied Alumni
Band members sitting in the seats instead of marching on the field. | think we have a great time learning our show,
and the cooperation level amongst the members is unusually high. | appreciate the "regulars" that have helped me
gain a better understanding of how this group needs to function. Now that | feel very comfortable with what we do, |
feel that much stronger about the need for MORE of our alumni to come out and march at the band show. If HALF
of the alumni band members that were in attendance at the band show (wearing their gold shirts to boot!) were out
there on the field, we would EASILY top 200 marchers on the field. Think about how awesome that would be!

Mr. Feldbush has graciously agreed to arrange our concert number for the band show! It's always a treat to get to
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play music arranged by Mr. Feldbush. This year's concert number is "What a Wonderful World." The music should
be available early enough for people start practicing well in advance of the band show. This year's band show is
scheduled for Tuesday, August 21, 2012.

Please consider marching in the Stow 4th of July Parade as well. | had the opportunity to lead the band in the
parade this past August and it was really fun. The weather was pleasant, no one fell over, and everyone along the
parade route was appreciative of "The Pride." This was my first time viewing or marching in the parade, and | got a
chance to see exactly why so many people come to watch. Thank you to everyone that marched in the parade this
year and please consider returning (with a new friend, or two, or three) for the 2012 event.

The Cuyahoga Falls Tiger Marching Band has a rich and distinguished past. Our alumni band serves as a
significant reminder of the rich tradition this band has enjoyed. Bringing together the marching band members from
the different generations to make one large alumni band is very enjoyable. It's fun to listen to the stories from "back
in the day," even if the grandeur of those stories has grown with time. Everyone has fond memories of their
time with the band, and | think that our short time together preparing for the band show is a great opportunity to
reconnect with old friends. PLEASE do what you can to not only be present to march, but also recruit your friends
to give it a try. Most, if not all, of our new marchers from last year's band show performance were astonished at
how much they remembers, how easy it was to learn the marching routines and steps, and most of all HOW MUCH
FUN IT WAS TO DO IT ALL AGAIN.

Thank you again to all of our alumni and your generous support of Instrumental Music here in the Cuyahoga Falls
City Schools!

Proud to be a Tiger,

Brandon S. DuVall, Director
Cuyahoga Falls Tiger Marching Band

THANK YOU!

Please help the Pride to thank CIC who came through with rental instruments, Reiter Dairy who supplied cold
drinks for the band show, Doug Flinn at Acme, Michelle Grimes- IMP President, Brandon Duvall and Dustin Harris
who always allow us to come home and use the band room, Jim Stanley and Victoria Burdette, our official Pride
photographers from Distinctive Images, Marsha McKenna at the Falls City Press, and finally, thank you to all who
attended this years’ events.

The Alumni would also like to thank the Forsheys for once again having the Mustang available for both parades.

Pride Alumni Band Association
2011 Treasurer's Report

John Walk

Beginning Balance 01/01/11 $7.840.71 Expenses:
Rock'n on the River (80.00)
Income: Scholarship for Senior (500.00)
Italian Festival 1,750.00 Donation to IMP (950.00)
Stow Fourth of July Parade 500.00 Food & supplies (Sunday dinner) (199.00)
Rock'n on the River 4,056.69 Hall rental (Monday party) (100.00)
Membership dues, pizza & 829.00 Food & supplies (Monday party) (302.29)
merchandise sales Pizza (pizza party w/Tiger Band) (350.00)
Shirts (for sale at show) (298.00)
Decals (for sale at show) (640.00)
T-shirts (for graduating seniors) (354.60)
Pizza party for graduating seniors (91.80)
Banquet dinner tickets (19.00)
Christmas Party (140.00)



Parade Supplies (156.58)

Pride Award (43.72)
PO Box rental (60.00)
Bank Charges (6.00)
Newsletter (836.61)
Gift certificates (director, announcer) (200.00)
Ending Balance 12/31/11 $ 9,648.80

2012 Officers

Congratulations to your 2012 Officers: Mark Bowers ('85), President; Steve Mietus (‘81), Vice President; John
Walk ('72), Treasurer; Mike Price ('99), Secretary

Entertainment Committee
(Karla Kilgore-Hess )

Well, who doesn’t love an article about food and parties!

On Sunday, after a long day of registration, music practice and outdoor practice (in the rain!), we had the traditional
Chicken and Jo-Jos from Fiesta on Bailey Rd. What a delicious treat and | think that most of you are like me and
only eat this once a year on Alumni weekend! We ate it all and didn’t have any leftovers. For 2012 we may have
to order more! We also enjoyed freshly baked cookies that were brought to us by Alan Cool's mom. What a nice
surprise for us and we enjoyed her generosity.

On Monday night after our practice, we headed over to the ltalian-American Club to have the yummy sub
sandwiches from Acme and the chips and snacks that were donated by Dan-Dee. A big THANK YOU to Doug
Flinn for coordinating with Dan-Dee for their generous donation. We are looking forward to it again this year. We
always enjoy our time at the IAC and thank you to the committee for purchasing everyone’s first round of drinks.
Tuesday night after the show we welcomed the current Tiger Band to join us for our Rocco’s pizza party in the
cafeteria. What a great way to socialize, share our stories with them, and celebrate a successful band show. Again,
we ate all the food and we’ll have to order more this year!

A big thank you to Alan Cool, Eddie Hankins, Mark Bowers, Annie Walker, Lisa Beck, Sue Madigan and all of the
others that helped with the set-up, clean-up, food pick-up, etc. The entertainment committee could not exist without
all these fine helpers! We also would like to extend our thanks to the custodial staff at CFHS! Without them, we
would not have such a great space to host our Sunday and Tuesday events. They are truly dedicated to their job
and are generous with their time and attention to our needs.

We are always looking for more members to join the entertainment committee and we welcome your suggestions
or comments. Please feel free to contact us! We are looking forward to planning the events for 2012 and the time to
socialize, reconnect with old friends and enjoy another fun year together.

Instrument Rentals and Donations
(Mike Price)

Mike Price here with your annual instrument update. First off | would like to once again thank CIC for allowing us
the usage of some of their instruments for the band show this year. We have acquired a few other instruments this
past year. The instruments that the alumni own have all been taken up to CIC and re-padded, re-corked, oiled and
are ready for action throughout the following year. This means that the excuse of "l don't have an instrument" will
no longer work, so come and join us this year for all the instrumental festivities!

Cuyahoga Falls Memorial Day Parade



(Steve Mietus)

As always, the Pride Alumni Band once again made a spectacular appearance at the Cuyahoga Falls Memorial
Day Parade. We had a different line up routine this year. As most everyone knows by now, State Road Shopping
Center is gone. Not closed, but GONE! So we were lined up in the empty space where the shopping center used
to be. Kind of nostalgic for us “more veteran” members, but it was nice to have a lot of room to spread out and visit
with old, excuse me ... veteran and new marchers. By the way, we were looking for you, why weren’t you there?
The only down side is that the current Tiger Band gets preferred placement (and rightfully so) however we don’t get
to see them march by anymore. A small price to pay, but we still feel like we're a part of that band and like to cheer
them on!

After a short wait, we get the go ahead from Mr. Curfman to line up and prepare to step off. We were still looking
for you. We thought you might be running very late, but we were still prepared to make a spot for you! Anyway, we
made our way out onto Portage Trail to begin our trek to the cemetery. The weather was with us that day. After
a very wet and rainy spring, we had sunny skies the whole day. And while it was a bit warm, it was very much
welcomed after the cold and rain we had put up with the months prior.

Last year Mr. Curfman added “This Is My Country” to our parade repertoire to give it some variety. Don’t worry
about having to learn a new piece of music. It is a very easy arrangement and most of the marchers learned it in
the “run through” just before stepping off! So don’t make that an excuse for not being there next year! We expect
to see you there, and we know where you live, or at least where you used to live!

As always, the fans lined Portage Trail at times 7 and 9 people deep. You've never felt an appreciation as when
the crowd cheers and you know they are cheering for you. Wait; yes you've felt that before because you were
in the Tiger Band. All the more reason to join us next year so you can relive that memory! Anyway, back to the
parade (this article is supposed to be about the parade!); we made it down Portage Trail without incident until we
rounded Fourth Street. That's when we know the judge’s stand is approaching and every bit of adrenaline left in
your body suddenly kicks in and you play “Tiger Rag” as exuberantly as you did at the start of the parade. In fact,
almost as exuberantly as when you were back in high school.

What could possibly come after that to make it any better? Oh wait! Yes, the “J-W” cadence is about to roll
around. OK, we veteran members don’t get our knees quite as high as we did back in high school. But the more
recent graduates (and we are VERY EXCITED to see your numbers grow each year) show us up bringing their
knees almost to their chin! Well, to be honest, many of us veteran members bring our knees to our chin as well, it's
just that our chins are a lot lower than the were in high school!

With that said, (I hated to say it, but the truth hurts!) we passed the judges stand, then the high school, and then
we enter the cemetery. It's always a bit somber as we enter the cemetery and after all the fun of the parade, we
remember the reason for the holiday and appreciate the sacrifices that so many have made so that we may have
these events with our friends and families. If my previous pleadings had no effect, please join us next year to pay
tribute to and show appreciation for all those who have sacrificed for us.

4t of July Parade
(Steve Mietus)

Would you like to experience the best shower that you can remember? Would you like to have a bottle of water,
soda, adult beverage, or even a drink from the garden hose taste better than you can remember them tasting?
Well, then you need to march with the Alumni Band in the Stow 4t of July Parade! Yes, it is a long parade, but
we’ve gradually moved up to the front 1/4 — 1/3 of the line up. So we hope to see you there next year.

I've been putting this paragraph in this article almost every year that I've been asked to write it. And as we were all
talking about you because you weren'’t there, here’s your warning. “The other thing that we do before the parade is
talk about all those people who aren’t there and should be. Yes, even you! You should have heard what we said
about you! But if you come next year, you can join us in talking smack about someone else! We expect to see you
there. There’s only one rehearsal, and let’s be serious, how much practice does it really take to march in a straight
line?!?! Answer: Just one rehearsal, or less!”

Now on to the parade itself. While Mr. DuVall was our director, Mr. Curfman helped out in this parade as well. We
would like to thank Mr. Curfman for shuttling alumni from the parade ending spot up to the starting line. It certainly
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is convenient to have your car waiting for you at the end of the parade. While our line up number was a good one,
we didn’t get the prime waiting spot by the Sprint store with ample shade. But that wasn’t too much of a letdown as
the weather was very kind to us. The previous days and been very sunny, hot and humid. At the parade, however,
we were blessed with warm temperatures, low humidity and overcast (non-threatening) skies. And there we sat in
relative comfort waiting for the parade to start and talking about you!

Once again the parade went off without a hitch, but unlike last year, we weren’t able to catch the lights. In fact, we
hit every light red. With all the police there, all 32 of us got citations! And the 16 of us that were on the other side
of the center line got an additional citation! While Mr. Duvall couldn’t talk the cops out of the tickets, he was right
on top of everything else starting us off on “Tiger Rag” and “This is My Country” as well as making certain our rows
and columns were aligned properly!

As we head out of the parking lot and look down that LONG road, the Grand Stand seems miles away. OK, it
actually /S over 2 miles away, but it seems longer. But as usual, the crowd cheers us on and that certainly keeps
us going. But we did see several of you sitting and watching us go by. And while we really do appreciate your
support, we would rather see you in the ranks and joining us! Besides, that guarantees we won'’t be talking about
you! As the parade rolls on you get to a point where you can see the turn in the road, and that really gets you
excited. You know you’re near the end, and you realize you can make it! The crowd is still cheering you on just as
exuberantly as at the start of the parade, and you suddenly have just as much energy as you did at the start of the
parade. And you also realize that there is only one more uphill climb before you pass the Grand Stand.

As you realizing you're going to make it to the end you start thanking people in your mind. You thank Mr. Curfman
for shuttling you to the start line so you don’t have to walk back to get your car. You thank Mother Nature for giving
you tolerable weather for the parade. You thank those wonderful small children for running up and down the ranks
with bottles of water, and you really didn’t care who drank out of it before you! And then it hits. Mr. DuVall signals
the start of “Tiger Rag” for the Judges. You've made it! That is until you finish the tune and John Walk starts off
the “J-W” and you realize that you have to do a cadence of that before you're done. But you muster up everything
you have left to complete the cadence (personal note: Don't bend down to pick up a necklace that the marcher in
front of you dropped while in the midst of the J-W. You're not that young anymore!) and you think you're done. HA!
Mr. DuVall has to prove he still knows how to blow a whistle and kicks off the tunes several more times with barely
a cadence in-between! Thanks Brandon!

You did, however, complete the parade and you hug and kiss everyone (Well, not everyone, but you know what |
mean) until the next event. And you also realize that nobody knows how many times you played the rotation. In
your younger days someone would have kept count, but now that you're older you realize you're too old, too tired,
can’'t count, or just don’t care! All you care about is that it's now time to go have the best shower that you can
remember followed by the best tasting beverage of your choice that you can remember! Oh, and we want to see
YOU there next year.

Italian Festival
(Steve Mietus)

On July 22, 23 and 24 the Pride Alumni Band had the privilege once again to man the beer trucks for the “Festa
Italiana” at the Falls River Square. As we do with so many of our fundraising events, we shared this event with
the I.M.P. Each group manned one of the four trucks. And while it was not a competition, the Pride Alumni Band
definitely had the busiest truck!

While the overall event was a tremendous success, there were certainly some peaks and valleys to the event,
mostly dealing with the weather. As you know, this has been a very rainy year for northeast Ohio, and the weather
for “Fiesta Italiana” was no exception.

As | sat on my deck Friday morning prior to the event, | almost dreaded my commitment to work Friday evening as
the temperature was very hot and the humidity was quite high as well. As | readied myself to leave for the event, |
noticed that both the temperature and humidity had dropped significantly. We were soon to find out why.

One of those huge storms that we have sadly become accustomed to had moved in just after the start of the
festival. It was one of those storms that dumps buckets and buckets of rain, but thankfully produced no thunder
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or lightening. That obviously chased away many prospective attendees, but the night picked up nicely after the
rain stopped. We finished strong and went home to get some much needed (and deserved) rest before Saturday’s
shifts were to begin.

Saturday started out with great weather. The crowd was a bit light in the early afternoon, but that gave us a chance
to walk the mall to see and visit the many vendors that were there. Then just as the evening was starting to pick
up ... you guessed it ... more rain! Sadly, while this was not quite the downpour we experienced on Friday, it was
steady enough and long enough to pretty much kill the evening.

Sunday brought the weather that we had hoped to have all day Friday and Saturday. It was a beautiful day, and
while it wasn’t a packed crowd, it was certainly a healthy one. We were quite busy performing our duties, but
thanks to a healthy turn out from our volunteers, we were once again afforded the opportunity to visit the vendors.
And since it was the end of the festival, many of the vendors were offering discounts on their food!

We certainly would like to thank the many volunteers that gave up their time to work one, and often more shifts.
We owe a special thanks to one member who was almost like Jerry Lewis at the Labor Day Telethon. He went
home for an hour or two here and there, but he spent the vast majority of the 3 days working the event. A special
thanks to our president, Mark Bowers!

Band Show
(Ken Snyder)

As always, the Pride Alumni Band did an outstanding job at the 2011 Preview of Bands at Clifford Stadium on
Tuesday, 16 August, 2011.

On Sunday at noon when registration began, it did not appear if the weather would cooperate. At one point, it
rained so hard that the drain outside the Stow Street entrance to the school backed up and nobody could get in or
out. However, the storm moved off and we were able to go outside to the south parking lot and practice. Due to
the weather conditions, it was muggy and overcast but fortunately, the temperature was tolerable.

Once again, Brandon DuVall, the director of the Tiger Band, pulled double-duty and directed the Alumni Band as
well. The event was followed by chicken and jo-jos in the cafeteria.

On Monday evening, registration went very well. Despite all the rain on Sunday, we were able to practice on the
field, even though there were some soggy areas. We had a few sprinkles but nothing too severe. A party followed
afterward at the Italian American Center on Ninth Street.

Tuesday night, the evening of the Band Show finally arrived. As always, we had our picture taken in the bleachers
under the Tiger emblem. This was followed by the pre-game show featuring the Tiger Band. It is always a thrill
when we, the Alumni Band, play The Star Spangled Banner along with them. The song was directed by Brandon
DuVall.

The first band to perform was the Clipper Band from Lorain Clearview High School. They were followed by the
Saint Ignatius Marching Wildcat Band, the Streetsboro High School Marching Rockets, and the Patriot Marching
Band from Open Door Christian School. Then it was our turn.

I must admit, the biggest thrill for me during the entire 2011 Alumni Band season, was the cheer that we received
from the crowd when we took the field at the Band Show. It sends a chill down my spine every year. A huge part
of that reception came from our very own Tiger Band.

We did our running cadence on-field followed by a jump halt and our fanfare. Randy Fillmore, the voice of the
Alumni Band introduced us and after four bass drum beats, we took off downfield playing the first segment of Tiger
Rag. That was followed by the circle-drill to the song More and a conversion that put us into a concert formation.

Prior to the playing of the concert number Endless Love; we were able to catch our breaths during the presentation
of the Pride Achievement Award. The 2011 recipient was Sue Madigan and deservedly so. For years, Sue was
the secretary of the Alumni Band and made it all work. Band presidents came and went but she provided the
cohesiveness and dedication to hold us together. | think that Sue will be the yardstick by which all future alumni
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officers will be measured.

After the concert number, we went through another conversion that set us up for the remainder of Tiger Rag, the
three count turn around, stomp down, bow and extension. Again, THE CROWD WENT WILD. This was followed
by the running cadence off field which led us into JW. That’s when the adrenaline kicks in. We're exhausted and it
really doesn’t matter because IT’S ALL ABOUT BAND!!!

Following our performance there was a ten minute intermission in order for the crowd to regain their composure.
In the second half, we were treated to the Kent Roosevelt Rough Rider Marching Band, the Massillon Tiger Swing
Band, the Lancer Band from Nordonia High School, and Green High School Bulldog Band.

Next there was the award presentation. The Alumni Band has two awards other than the Pride Achievement
Award: the person who travels the farthest in order to participate in the Band Show and the “most senior” marcher.
Jim Kierstead, from Cummington, Massachusetts, covered the most miles in order to march with us. | was the
oldest marcher. Actually, Ron Wahl also graduated in 1966, so it came down to birthdays. I'm about two weeks
older than him.

The exclamation point to the evening was The Cuyahoga Falls High School Marching Tiger Band. They were
completely and totally awesome. After the Band Show the Tiger Band and the Alumni Band gathered in the
cafeteria for the annual pizza party. It's always a pleasure.

In all, we had 76 marchers which was somewhat low. However, the threatening weather at Sunday practice
probably gets most of the blame. Next year | hope that we get nicer weather and a much larger turnout. This old
euphonium player plans on being there.

On behalf of the Alumni Band members and the committee | want to thank Brandon DuVall, Dustin Harris, and the
IMP for their hard work preparing for the Band Show and the support that they have given us. | also want to thank
the Cuyahoga Falls Board of Education, and the City of Cuyahoga Falls for their continued support.

NOTE: For all of you that marched in the 2011 Band Show in August, you can still order photos from Distinctive
Images at www_.distinctiveimages-neofs.com .

Personal Thank You
(Sue Madigan —’69)

| would like to take this opportunity to thank the Pride Alumni Committee for the honor of receiving the 2011 Pride
Achievement Award. This is not an award that | take lightly, nor should anyone that is lucky enough to receive
it. For the past two years, this committee has stood behind me through the good times and the bad as | took
leave of my position to take care of my sister. | appreciated all their words of encouragement and hope and the
understanding that | would be there if and when | could. Unfortunately, Anne is no longer with us.

When | first approached Bob Feldbush about letting us march, just one more time, little did | know that that would
be just the beginning of a long tradition. | thank Bob for having the faith in us that we wouldn’t let him down. It has
grown from a group of youngsters that stretched from one sideline to the other, straight down the field playing ‘Tiger
Rag’, into the magnificent band, performing a full halftime show, that the Pride is today. The support we receive
from the current and past band directors help the organization survive. Scott Curfman and Brandon DuVall are
helping us continue that tradition and | thank them for their help, understanding and willingness to let us ‘come
home again’.

Without the dedication of your Pride Alumni Committee, this organization would not be able to accomplish what it
does. | encourage each and every one of you to become involved, do what you can, be a part of an elite group.
Only you and your fellow Tiger band members (current and alumni) know what a thrill it is to be known as the Pride
of Cuyahoga Falls!



10

VISIT THE TIGER BAND AT www.cftigerband.org



Events to Remember
Your 2012 Pride Alumni Schedule

May 15, 2012 Tuesday- Pizza Party for Seniors after concert 8:00/9:00 PM
May 27, 2012 Sunday- 1-2:00 PM Bandroom Memorial Day Practice
May 28, 2012 Monday- Cuy. Falls Memorial Day Parade, starts at 9:00 AM

June 24, 2012 Sunday- 1-2:00 PM Bandroom Fourth of July Practice

July 4, 2012 Wednesday- Stow Fourth of July Parade, starts at 10:00 AM

July 6, 2012 Friday- Rockin' on the River 5-11 PM Jimmy Buffet Tribute Band *
July 27, 2012 Friday- FESTA ITALIANA 5-11 PM *

July 28, 2012 Saturday- FESTA ITALIANA 12-11 PM *

July 29, 2012 Sunday- FESTA ITALIANA 12-10 PM *

August 5, 2012 Sunday- 1-2:00 PM Bandroom Cuy. Falls Bicentennial Parade Practice
August 11, 2012 Saturday- Cuy. Falls Bicentennial Parade
August 19, 2012 Sunday- 1-5:00 PM Rehearsal
August 20, 2012 Monday- 6-9:00 PM Rehearsal
August 21, 2012 Tuesday- 7:00 PM BANDSHOW
ONE PRACTICE IS MANDATORY IN ORDER TO MARCH IN THE SHOW

* All Fundraisers are pouring beer at the Front Street Mall. These are NON-drinking events for us, and you must be
21 years of age to serve.

Check out our website at www.pridealumni.org for further information on all of the above events.

Pride Alumni Band Association
P. O. Box 942
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223
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